
City of Cincinnati
Council

Melissa Autry, CMC
Clerk of Council

Office of the Clerk 801 Plum Street, Suite 308
Cincinnati, Ohio 45202
Phone (513) 352-3246
Fax (513)352-2578

August 17, 2020

Sherry L. Poland, Director
Hamilton County Board of Elections
4700 Smith Rd.

Cincinnati, Ohio 45212

Dear Ms. Poland:

I have received petitions from Jeremy Schlicher and Dr. Ervin Matthew for a Charter of
the City of Cincinnati amendment to be placed on the November 3, 2020 ballot regarding
the replacement of police with a Public Safety Department. I am asking that the Board of
Elections verify the petitions and certify the signatures received.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

frenda Williams

Chief Deputy Clerk
Clerk of Council's Office

C=3
ro

cr
cn

o

o
cn

-I

■^.C3

r-O

t i r-

</>

www.cincinnati-oh.gov Equa] Op]5ortunity Employer


